
From: Bart Catching
To: Debbie; Gary Medvigy; Jose Alvarez
Cc: Oliver Orjiako; Jeffrey Delapena; Cnty 2025 Comp Plan
Subject: RE: Parcel #207543000
Date: Friday, July 26, 2024 1:54:48 PM

Ms. Johnson,
Thank you for your comment regarding parcel # 207543000.
Your comment will be added to the comprehensive plan update record and cross-referenced
to the site-specific request for this property.
Your email address will be added to the notification update list for the comprehensive plan
update.
For more information about the county’s plan update process and timeline please see the
project website.
Please let me know if you have further questions.
Respectfully,
 

Bart Catching
Planner III
COMMUNITY PLANNING

564.397.4909

 
From: Debbie <debbie.johnson1214@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 11:46 AM
To: Gary Medvigy <Gary.Medvigy@clark.wa.gov>; Bart Catching <Bart.Catching@clark.wa.gov>; Jose
Alvarez <Jose.Alvarez@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Parcel #207543000

 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

 
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Debbie <debbie.johnson1214@gmail.com>
Date: July 26, 2024 at 11:43:29 AM PDT
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To: comp.plan@clark.wa.gov
Subject: Parcel #207543000

﻿To whom it may concern,

I understand that the rural property was purchased by Aho and now they are
requesting to have it deemed not fit for agriculture yet they have not done
anything to help improve the land. They purchased so they could then build
houses on it. I would love to see this property stay a rural since we have been
pushing these boundaries already. 

Thank you,
Debbie Johnson 

Sent from my iPhone
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